
January 21, 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

Your singer worked hard today on listening to other singers, reading rhythms, and counting rhythms. If 
(s)he has a chance to practice these concepts at home by playing an instrument or singing printed sheet 
music, it will really help in choir rehearsals, and choir rehearsals will reinforce instrument playing. 

I am thrilled that our numbers have doubled this semester and the energy in the room is tangible! Once 
the singers receive part assignments I’ll send home notes of specific things to work on.  

For now, here is Sakura, a lovely Japanese folk song we examined today, if your singer would like to do 
any practicing this week. Singers will all learn both parts at first. 

Have a great week! 

Regards, 

Stephanie 

 

 

 


